UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

November 13, 1980

Richard L. Meiss, Esq.

Pacific Gas and Electric Company
77 Beale Street

San Francisco, California 94106

Re: Stanislaus HNuclear Project
Unit No. 1, NRC Docket
No. P-564A

Dear Mr, Meiss:

Enclosed is the original of the deposition of Barton Warren Shackelford taken
by the NRC Staff on October 22, 1980 at San F-ancisco, California.

Pursuant to 10 C.F.R., §2.740a(e) of the Commission's Rules, please have Mr,
Shackelford examine the deposition and, if satisfactory, sign it on the last

page.

Please return the signed deposition to me for filing.

Sincerely yoursy /7

s
o Ay

Benjamin H. Vogler
Deputy Director
Antitrust Division, OELD

Enclosure
As stated

cc: MWilliam H. Armstrong, Esq. w/o encl

H. Chester Horn, Esq. w/o encl
Peter K, Matt, Esq. w/o encl
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